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Call for presentations
Researchers and practitioners are invited to submit abstracts for consideration in the 2018 NZARE 

Leadership Special Interest Group symposium at the University of Canterbury 20 and 21 July.  The 

symposium theme is:

Using evidence to inform leadership practice: opportunities and limitations

Presentations may address one or more of the following questions:

• What evidence sources inform leadership practice?

• What counts as evidence and how does this enable or constrain leadership practice within 

and across organisations?

• What frameworks for analysis underpin leadership research?

Presentations from researchers including postgraduate students are welcomed at this symposium 

where it is hoped that a variety of research approaches will be shared. Presentations are welcomed 

at the design stage, reviews of the literature, and/or data analysis. 

Presentation slots will be 30 minutes allowing for a 20 minute presentation followed by 10 minutes 

question time.  Abstracts are required for programme selection and organisation of the symposium.

The format for abstracts is:

• Proposed title

• Author name(s) and email contact details

• 150-250 word statement which signals the research focus according to the symposium 

theme and one or more of the sub questions. The abstract should indicate whether the

presentation will be disseminating research findings and their interpretation or reviewing 

supporting literature in advance of data collection.

Timeline

The deadline for receiving abstracts is 30 May. Notification of abstract acceptance 18 June.  

Abstracts should be emailed to the SIG symposium organisers, Susan Lovett and Annelies Kamp:

susan.lovett@canterbury.ac.nz or  annelies.Kamp@canterbury.ac.nz


